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Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 

To: 

Cc: 

Sent: 

From: Adan Trujillo [adantrujillo@gmail.com] 

Monday, November 03, 2008 3:54 PM 

Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 

mfeldewert@hollandhart.com; Ted J. Trujillo; Lorenzo J. Valdez; Steve Finch 

Subject: McElvain Hearing 

Mr. Fesmire: 

After further discussion with the County's hydrologist, it has been determined that a more stringent 
standard for the annular space between the bore hole and the well casing is more appropriate in areas 
where the protection of water resources is of particular concern, as in the Rio Chama Watershed. The 
same would hold true for the requirement that water-based drilling mud be used instead of drilling fluids 
containing chemicals. 

The location of the proposed wells does not seem to indicate that the protection of water resources is an 
issue that would require measures to be taken other than the enforcement of the Pit Rule. As such, the 
County would request that the hearing scheduled for November 6, 2008 be vacated. 

The County is grateful for the opportunity to provide feedback on this matter and welcomes the 
opportunity to do so again. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. I will be out of 
the office tomorrow (Tuesday), but Ted will be available to discuss this matter with you as necessary. 

Adan E. Trujillo 
The Law Office of Ted J. Trujillo 
P.O. Box 2185 
Espanola, NM 87532 
Tel. (505) 753-5150 
Fax (505) 753-4750 
adantrujillo@gmail.com 

ATTORNEY-CLIENT CONFIDENTIAL 

The unauthorized disclosure or interception of e-mail is a federal crime. 
See 18 U.S.C. Sec. 2517(4). 

If this e-mail message concerns legal matters, this communication and any attachments are attorney-
client privileged and confidential, and intended for use only by the individual or entity named above as 
the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, reading, distributing or copying this 
communication is strictly prohibited and punishable by law. If you have received this communication in 
error, please immediately notify the sender at adantrujillo@gmail.com and delete this e-mail and any 
attachments. Thank you. 
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